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This change is based on recommendation 61 in the CATSI Act Review final report which is: 
It is recommended the Native Title Act be amended to enable the Registrar of the National Native Title Tribunal to update the National Native Title Register when the Register of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Corporations is updated.
This recommendation is being taken forward as recommended and is item 329 in the CATSI Amendment Bill.
This change amends the Native Title Act 1993 to insert two subsections that allow the Registrar of the National Native Title Tribunal to update the National Native Title Register with the name or address of a prescribed body corporate (PBC) as well as the name or address of an agent PBC. Consequently, if a PBC or agent PBC changes its name on the Register of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Corporations, the Native Title Registrar will be able to include the new name on the Native Title Register. 
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